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Since 2021, Erin has been pursuing saxophone performance at
the University of Western Australia, where she was awarded
the prestigious Helen Iddison Rural Music Student’s Grant in

support of her studies. She is currently completing her

Bachelor of Music (Hons.) under the guidance of Dr. Erin Royer,
who has been her mentor since she began at the university.

Throughout her time at UWA, Erin has seized numerous
performance opportunities. A highlight of 2024 was her
participation in the WASO Creative Development Group, where
she collaborated with select students from UWA. In the same
year, she was also awarded the Wesley Music Scholarship,
which enabled her to perform regularly at Wesley Uniting
Church.

For Erin, the true value of music lies in its ability to foster
collaboration and contribute to the community. She is
passionate about bringing people together through music and
creating lasting memories.



